

25 October 2012

Meeting called to order at 1802

Present – Jeff Slack, Mary Myers, Jason Downing

Excused – Tim Merry

Discussion items that were discussed in last meeting about central services, whether to keep local or contract out

- Jeff made motion to keep all services local, Jason 2nd, Passed 3-0

The extension request of 90 days was approved by the Department of Education and the new deadline is the 15th of January 2013

Public Comment

-Ed P – Heard RSU won't negotiate until after November 6th election, Mary advised the RSU Ad Hoc Committee is waiting for completed withdrawal agreement, other discussion referenced that negotiations could have began already, it was said that Westport Island has had their agreement done but RSU is not willing to meet

-Charlotte – Is agreement done? Mary replied with no and that it still will need to go to the Ad Hoc committee and once RSU agrees then to the DOE

-Larry – Why do you need to wait? He was advised that this is the RSU's decision

Jason asked if we can find out the dates (timeframe) needed before an election, it is believed to be 45 days, Jeff will find out definite

Motion to go into executive session at 1819 by Jeff, 2nd Jason, Passed 3-0

Respectfully Submitted,

Jason Downing